
 
 

 

 

 

June 14, 2016 

 

The Honorable Jeb Hensarling   The Honorable Maxine Waters 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Financial Services   Committee on Financial Services 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

2129 Rayburn House Office Building  4340 Thomas P. O'Neill, Jr. Federal Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515  
 

Re: H.R. 5143, the Transparent Insurance Standards Act of 2016  

  
Dear Chairman Hensarling and Ranking Member Waters: 

 
On behalf of the National Association of Insurance Commissioners (NAIC)

1
, we applaud the 

leadership of Chairman Luetkemeyer and Congressman Heck in proposing legislative solutions that 

seek to help ensure that international insurance standards comport with our domestic insurance 

regulatory system, are beneficial to U.S. policyholders and insurance companies, and are developed 

with the direct involvement of state insurance regulators and the NAIC. Based on constr
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http://www.naic.org/state_map_tracking/KY.html

